

120 Deeds Drive | P.O. Box 36 Dover OH 44622 P: 330.343.4283 | F: 330.602.3400 www.alliedmachine.com

Updated March 17, 2020

Allied Facility Visitor Procedures

Given the coronavirus outbreak's continued spread and to protect the health of everyone at our sites, only business critical visitors will be permitted at any Allied facility. We will now require additional screening of all business-critical visitors prior to entry into Allied facilities and events.

Effective immediately, all visitors entering Allied facilities are required to complete the <u>Allied Machine & Engineering Visitor Health Screening Questionnaire</u>. If any questions are answered "yes," access will be denied, and the visitor will be asked to reschedule their meeting or make other arrangements.

If you or someone close to you have traveled internationally, had close contact with someone diagnosed with COVID-19, or have cold or flu-like symptoms within the last 14 days, access will be denied.

Thank you for your patience with these health and safety measures as we continue to address this outbreak together.

Any questions about these forms should be directed to jgarber@alliedmachine.com